
FISAF International Main Office 
Ohradské nám. 7a/1628, 155 00 Praha 5 – Stodůlky, Czech Republic 

gsm.: +420 722 660 627, E-mail: info@fisafinternational.com, www.fisafinternational.com 

 

 

 

18th of July 2024  

 

Dear Country Members,   

  

As you are aware we advised on the 25/07/24 that the World Championships in Brazil was 
cancelled due to the unforeseen floods and airport closures that had occurred.  

We have taken the time over the past couple of weeks to look for an alternate option, 
however it is clear that due to the time constraints upon us, we are unable to confirm a new 
location / venue for this year.  

Because of this, the decision has been made that there will be no World Championship in 
2024 for Sport Aerobics and Fitness.  

We understand this is very disappointing and it is not the result FISAF International, as well 
as our members, had hoped for.  

We now look into the future and how we can better provide planning for our World 
Championships. We are committed to providing World Championships announcements 2 
years in advance, to assist with your planning and to maximise attendance from all member 
countries.  

We are therefore pleased to advise that the World Championships for 2025 has been 
confirmed and 2026 will be announced shortly. We hope to see all our member countries 
involved.  

2025 - Prague, Czech Republic 

2026 - Announcement in August 

 

FISAF International will also have some announcement's shortly detailing Open event 
opportunities for the remainder of 2024.  
 

Yours cordially,  

           
FISAF International Executive Director  
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